
   Benwick Primary School    

Headteacher: Mrs Clare Talbot www.benwick.cambs.sch.uk  

 
  High Street, Benwick, March, Cambs  PE15 0XA  

  

   01354 677266    office@benwick.cambs.sch.uk  

30th September 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The school photographer will be in school on Monday 19th October for 

individual photographs.  This year, due to social distancing, we will be unable 

to extend the invitation to pre-school siblings to be photographed with their 

older siblings.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs C. Talbot 

 

 

 


